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GPS(C's 27" of May, 2006

Dear Mr. Frappell,

We are writing this letter in opposition to proposed sale of Snowy Hydro. As a keen cross
country skier and bush walker | am reasonably well acquainted with the Snowy Hydro
scheme. I along with a lot of other people resent the seiling off of a public institution that
we own. Surely the positives of retaining Snowy Hydro such as income stream,
environmental protection and water allocation protection, out weigh a short term financial

gain to the government.

Please make sure the committee is aware of the public’s pride of ownership of Snowy
Hydro as well as our perception that this sale is being pushed ahead regardless.

Yours sincerely,

Ross McMillan
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